
 

 

 

          Wednesday 18th June 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
The college will be hosting a day of cultural celebration this Friday 27th June. All students are invited to come into 
school dressed in a form of traditional or cultural dress that they feel represent their heritage, culture or country.  
 
The cultural dress could include the following:  
• Religious dress.  
• Traditional outfits.  
• A sport team top from their home country or their local team.  
• Dress up in clothes in the colours of their country’s flag.  
• Wearing something that represents their culture  
• A piece of clothing with your country’s flag on it  
 
In return students must bring in a 50p donation. There will also be a cultural food market at break time, so students 
are permitted to bring in cash to buy food items. All money raised will go towards the community events for local 
elderly residents that are run by the Chaplaincy.    
 
We ask that students still dress appropriately for school; no revealing clothing, no crop tops, cycling shorts (unless 
under dresses), no offensive slogans. Students wearing inappropriate clothing will be asked to go home immediately 
to change. Students who usually have PE will still need to bring in their PE kit.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s tutor or Head of Year.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Anum  

 
a.anum@baconscollege.co.uk 
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